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I want to express my opposition to continued development on the west side of Foster to Martin with a height
proposal of 8 storey limit.
We have resided at 1442 Foster Tower2 since late 2016. At that time, we were attracted by the view we have from
our 6th floor condo, and knew nothing of any plan for anything other than the 3 storey structures

on the east side of the street directly opposite.
Since then, we have endured two years of dust, noise, traffic disruption and compromised enjoyment of life with the
on-going construction of the BOSA redevelopment and the new FOSTER-MARTIN development.
Enough is enough! It’s time to say no to the developers and let the citizens who have made this city the desired
community that it is enjoy the views that they paid for and are entitled to. Our fair city does not need further changes
to become another Vancouver west end.

Donald Ian CAMPBEL

Sent from my iPhone
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